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A Message from the Office of the Vice President






Thursday, May 6, 2010
Congratulations to the Academic Affairs faculty and staff as we bring another semester to a successful close.  Please maintain academic standards as you do your part to ensure greater student retention.  You are urged to take time to congratulate our graduates.  Future enrollment gains will depend heavily upon promotion by students who have positive WVSU experiences and memories.

This will be our largest (University only) commencement ceremony; many of the December, 2009 graduates have elected to participate.  Please plan to attend commencement on Sunday, May 16, 2010, at the Charleston Civic Center.  The exercise starts at 2:00 P.M.  Participants are expected to be present at 1:00 P.M.

Retirements
Two faculty and four staff have announced retirement from the University.  Congratulations to each for your outstanding service to the students, staff, faculty, and administration of West Virginia State University.  You are commended for your work.

Dr. David Wohl

Dean of the College of Arts and Sciences


Mr. George Rust, Jr.
Assistant Professor of Mathematics

Mrs. Barbara Black

Office of Human Resources


Mrs. Toni Brown

Library Associate for the Drain- Jordan Library


Mr. Tom McClure

Office of Collegiate Support Services


Mr. William McLain

Department of Physical Facilities
New Academic Programs
The West Virginia Higher Education Policy Commission approved new academic programs for West Virginia State University at its April 23, 2010 meeting.  Special thanks to all who have contributed to the development and approval for each program.


Masters

Entrepreneurship
 

       College of Business & Social








 Sciences  


Law Enforcement & Administration     College of Professional Studies


Undergraduate

International Studies

       College of Business & Social








 Sciences

At the January 22, 2010 meeting of the West Virginia Higher Education Policy Commission approval was granted to begin a new undergraduate program in the Department of Health, Human Performance & Leisure Studies.  Thanks for the hard work to bring this needed program to fruition.


Undergraduate

Sports Studies


       College of Professional Studies

Each of the Colleges now has at least one master’s degree program.  The guidance of the Academic Policies Committee of the WVSU Board of Governors is deeply appreciated.
Graduate Coordination

Dr. Robert Harrison, Jr. has been approved to serve as Graduate Coordinator for Academic Affairs.  Graduate programs will remain in each College for policy and administration.  Dr. Harrison will coordinate with the HLC-NCA and WVHEPC for Academic Affairs.  Dr. Harrison will be assisted by Dr. Aaron Settle.
Walk-A-Thon
The Academic Affairs Faculty and Staff are asked to financially support the Students Matter Most Walk-A-Thon by making at least a minimum $10.00 pledge to ensure the academic success of those students in financial need to continue their matriculation.  Last year ten students were able to remain in school because of the contributions collected during our first walk-a-thon.  Please sacrifice to help students who elect to attend West Virginia State University and contribute to our employment.

Faculty Senate/GRDI
The Faculty Senate has accepted the Gus R. Douglass Land-Grant Institute to become a part of the committees and deliberative body.  Congratulations to the Senate and to the Institute for increasing the unity of our University.

Program Review
Three  academic degree comprehensive program reviews were presented to the Academic Policies Committee of the WV Board of Governors for evaluation.  The Board approved the following programs for continuation at their current level of activity at the April 22, 2010 meeting:

Communication


College of Arts and Humanities


Media Studies


College of Arts and Humanities


English



College of Arts and Humanities
Two comprehensive reviews and a follow-up report will be presented at the June 10 meeting of the Committee and the Board of Governors.
Workshops


There will be no workshops on May 17th.  There will be several workshops during the summer for those able to attend.
